
     NRC NEWS
                U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION   
                               Office of Public Affairs, Region I
                         475 Allendale Road, King of Prussia, Pa. 19406
                                            www.nrc.gov

No. I-04-001 January 13, 2004
CONTACT: Diane Screnci, 610/337-5330             Email: opa1@nrc.gov

Neil Sheehan, 610/337-5331

NEW NRC RESIDENT INSPECTOR ASSIGNED 
TO SEABROOK NUCLEAR PLANT

Steve W. Shaffer has been assigned as the new Nuclear Regulatory Commission resident
inspector at the Seabrook nuclear power plant.  He joins NRC Senior Resident Inspector Glenn
Dentel at the plant, located in Seabrook, N.H.  Shaffer replaces Javier Brand who was reassigned
as the resident inspector at the Three Mile Island nuclear plant in Middletown, Pa.

Mr. Shaffer joined the NRC in 1993 as a health physicist in the Region I Division of
Nuclear Materials.  In 2002, he became a project engineer in the Region I Division of Reactor
Projects and has worked as a resident inspector at the Oyster Creek nuclear plant in Lacey
Township, N.J.

Mr. Shaffer earned a bachelor’s degree in environmental engineering technology and a
master’s degree in environmental health from Temple University in Philadelphia.   

The Seabrook resident inspectors can be reached at 603/474-3589.

Each U.S. commercial nuclear plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors.  They serve
as the agency's eyes and ears at the facility, conducting inspections, monitoring major work
projects and interacting with plant workers and the public. 
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